
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
Dear	Parents,	

	

As	we	near	the	end	of	the	2019-2020	school	year	we	would	like	to	commend	all	of	our	students	and	their	

families	for	excelling	during	such	trying	times!		It	has	truly	been	an	honor	to	be	working	with	such	a	resilient	

community	and	we	all	look	forward	to	the	return	of	“normalcy”,	whenever	that	may	be.		As	part	of	our	year	

end	completion	process,	we	are	asking	that	all	students	issued	devices	be	returned	to	the	school	on	either	

May	28th	or	May	29th,	depending	on	the	grade	level	of	your	student.		Drop	off	times	are	as	follows:	

	

• 6th	Grade	students:	 May	28th	from	8am	to	11am.	

• 7th	Grade	students:	 May	28th	from	12pm	to	3pm.	

• 8th	Grade	students:		 May	29th	from	8am	to	11am.	

	

Parents	can	drop	off	devices	by	entering	the	parent	drop	off	loop	as	they	normally	would.		Staff	will	be	

stationed	to	collect	devices,	hand	out	3rd	qtr	student	honor	roll	certificates,	spring	pictures	(If	ordered)	and	

athletic	pictures	(If	ordered).		8th	grade	students	will	also	receive	their	promotion	certificates	and	class	T-

shirt	(If	ordered).		If	your	student	needs	to	retrieve	any	items	from	their	PE	locker,	we	ask	that	you	park	and	

have	your	student	walk	to	the	gym	to	do	so.		Staff	will	be	on	hand	to	assist	and	only	one	student	will	be	

allowed	into	the	locker	room	at	any	one	time.		Band	instruments	will	also	be	collected	during	this	process.		

	

Important:		Please	remain	in	your	vehicles.		Please	create	a	sign	to	place	in	the	front	windshield	so	we	know	

your	child’s	name	so	we	can	make	sure	to	collect	the	appropriate	items	to	place	back	in	your	trunk.		We	ask	

that	all	devices	and	power	chords	be	placed	into	a	bag	that	is	clearly	marked	with	the	student’s	name	and	

student	number	on	it.		Please	place	the	devices	in	the	trunk	of	your	car	so	staff	can	easily	remove	the	items	

while	maintaining	social	distancing.		Band	instruments	can	be	returned	in	this	fashion	as	well,	assuming	

they’ll	fit	in	the	trunk.			

	

Once	again,	it	has	been	an	honor	and	a	pleasure	to	serve	you	and	we	wish	you	all	a	wonderful	summer	break!	

Sincerely,	

CENMS	Administration	

Centennial Middle School 

Twitter: @CENMS    Instagram: cenmsmiddle   Facebook: Centennial Middle School 

 

Rick R. Saylor, Ed.D. 
Principal 

      Sharon Morris           Jeff Wolff 
     Assistant Principal            Assistant Principal 

 
38505 Centennial Road  Dade City, FL  33525   (352) 524-9700   (813) 794-9700    cenms.pasco.k12.fl.us 

 
 

 



	

	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


